

11th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Meet your Child's Teacher Event

During September, we invite parents of Years 1-6 to the 'Meet the Teacher' event. It is an opportunity to meet their child's new teacher, see the classroom and find out how to help their child with their learning at home.

We will be holding these meetings face-to-face this year in your child's classroom at 3:30pm.

All meetings will be at 3:30pm on the following dates next week:

Tuesday, 19th September: Years 5 and 6
Wednesday, 20th September: Years 3 and 4
Thursday, 21st September: Year 1 and 2

At the meeting, the teachers will talk through a presentation to give parents / carers useful information about the year and ways to support their child with their learning.

There will also be the opportunity for a few questions at the end although meetings are limited to 30 minutes so any additional questions can be emailed to the school.

Any parents / carers unable to attend at these times will be able to access the presentation on the school website and all parents / carers will also have the presentation emailed to them.

Feel free to get in touch through the school office if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely

Ms Gabruk

Magdalena Gabruk Acting Deputy Head Teacher